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Mr. President,
Nigeria warmly welcomes the delegation of the brotherly  nation of Burkina Faso to the presentation of its National Report and commends the Government for its efforts to promote and protect the rights and fundamental freedoms of the people, despite the security, health and humanitarian challenges.
2.	We further commend the demonstrable commitment of the Government of Burkina Faso to improve the socio-economic well-being of its people; in particular, the two Memoranda of Understanding it signed with Nigeria in 2021 on the “Promotion and empowerment of women, gender equality and child protection”, as well as on the “Prevention, suppression and punishment of trafficking in persons, especially women and children”.
3.	While acknowledging these spirited efforts by Burkina Faso and cognizant of the need for improvement, Nigeria wishes to, in the spirit of constructive dialogue, recommend the following: 
i. To strengthen efforts towards mobilising resources and seeking necessary international support to improve the capacity of its national mechanism for the prevention of torture; and
ii. To scale-up investments to improve the socio-economic wellbeing of the people, and ensure the protection of the rights of persons in vulnerable situations.
4.	To conclude, we wish Niger every success in its review process.
I thank you.
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